
 

 

 

 

     
We had a fabulous World Book Day at 
BWA! Pupils and staff were dazzling 

in their costumes, dressed up as their 
favourite book characters. Pupils 
from Years 5 and 6 visited Early 
Years and Year 1 to read to their 
younger peers. Everyone really 

enjoyed the experience! 
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As well as lots of reading-
inspired activities, pupils 
attended a special whole-
school assembly, during 
which the Word Book Day 
texts were introduced. 
Pupils then had a chance to 
show off their outfits in a 

parade. A beautiful day 

celebrating reading all 
together! 
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